
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE 
RESTRICTED WATER USE AND LANE CLOSURE   

 
 
All District customers may resume regular water use.  A second phase of this work will 
be scheduled later this month, and further notifications will be sent.   
 
Los Angeles County Public Works will be connecting a new section of pipe to the existing 
transmission main along Pacific Coast Highway (PCH) at the location specified below, as 
part of the Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, Malibu Branch Feeder  
30-inch Realignment project. 
 
During this connection, water service will not be interrupted.  However, there will be a 
shutdown of the transmission main and water supply will be extremely limited during this 
period. 
 
All District No. 29 customers MUST RESTRICT WATER USAGE to essential drinking and 
sanitation needs during the dates and times listed below.  Please turn off all landscape 
irrigation and do not fill swimming pools, as they are not considered essential. 
 
An updated notification will be sent to notify when customers may resume normal water 
usage.  Your patience during this construction is greatly appreciated. 
 

Location:   PCH between approximately 1,600 feet east of Temescal Canyon 
Road and 2,700 feet west of Entrada Drive, City of Los Angeles. 
One Northbound Lane of PCH will be closed. 

 
Work site:   Crews will be working along the northbound shoulder of PCH, at       

the location above.  
 

Date:  January 31, 2023, through February 1, 2023.  
 February 1, 2023, through February 2, 2023 
 
Time:   Between 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday and 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday. 
  Between 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday and 2:00 p.m. on Thursday. 

 
For water use information or questions, contact (877) 637-3661 from 8:00 a.m. to  
5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 
 
For additional project information, click here for the project fact sheet or contact the project 
manager at (626) 861-3976 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday. 
 
For after-hours assistance, call:  
LA County Public Works 24-hour Dispatch Center at (800) 675-4357 (HELP). 

https://dpw.lacounty.gov/GIS/ProjectsMap/Home/iKGoogleStreetView?project_ID=WWD2900062&printable=1


 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

PROJECT LIMITS 
Malibu Branch Feeder 
30-inch Realignment 

Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, Malibu 
WWD2900062 

 

 
 

 
 


